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NOTICE OF NO AWARD (NONA)
Cost Share for Federal Clean Energy Funding Opportunities
Solicitation GFO-21-901
DE-FOA-0002611 Fiscal Year 2022 Vehicle Technologies Office Program Wide Funding Opportunity Announcement 
December 15, 2022

On March 21, 2022, the California Energy Commission (CEC) released “Cost Share for Federal Clean Energy Funding Opportunities” (GFO-21-901), a competitive solicitation to provide cost share funding to applicants that apply for and receive an award under an eligible federal Funding Opportunity Announcement (FOA). 

The CEC received two proposals by the due date of September 9, 2022, for DE-FOA-0002611 Fiscal Year 2022 Vehicle Technologies Office Program Wide Funding Opportunity Announcement. The proposals were evaluated and scored using the criteria in the solicitation. The proposals did not pass the application scoring. The attached “Notice of No Award” identifies the applicants.

This notice is posted on the CEC website at www.energy.ca.gov/contracts/.


For information, contact Marissa Sutton, commission agreement officer, at (916) 237-2515 or Marissa.Sutton@energy.ca.gov. 

Please note that the Results Table is posted separately.
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